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Bulletin no. 14, October 2018 

Wheathampstead commemorates the end of the Great War 
 

               
 

         History Society exhibition                 Special edition of The Pump    

                                          

        
 
         Wheathampstead Churches Together 

 

Next Meeting 
Members' Evening: 7.30 Wednesday 21 November. This is your opportunity to tell us about 

some aspect of local history or to show and talk about an object of historical interest. If 

you would like to take part, please contact us via email (see below) or on 07718 068575.   

Wheathampstead History Society 
 

  

A grant from the Heritage 

Lottery Fund enabled the 

Society to recruit volunteers to 

research Wheathampstead 

during and after the Great War, 

to produce a commemorative 

edition of The Pump, and to 

put on an exhibition over 

Armistice weekend.  
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